
Mariah Carey and Nick Cannon
Renew Vows in Paris

As  they  approached
their four-year anniversary on April 30, Mariah Carey and Nick
Cannon  took  a  romantic  getaway  and  renewed  their  vows  in
Paris. Cannon got down on one knee next to Carey in their
hotel room with a back drop of the Eiffel Tower, according to
TooFab. The couple also took this beautiful moment to share
with the press for all to see. April 30th also happens to be
the duo’s twins’ first birthday. Carey tweeted, “Very excited
to celebrate #dembabies first birthday in a week, I can’t even
believe it’s been a year. “The happy couple has a lot to
celebrate this April!

How do you decide whether to renew your wedding vows?

Cupid’s Advice:

Your wedding day doesn’t have to be the only time to have a
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ceremony. Many couples renew their vows to reinforce their
love and celebrate being married. Here are some ways to know
if you should renew your wedding vows:

1. You’re in a strong place in your relationship: Renewing
your wedding vows shouldn’t be done to save your relationship,
but rather to celebrate it. It should be a time where you are
both very happy and content in your marriage.

2. You need a romantic getaway: Sometimes people get caught up
in their own busy lives that they don’t have time to fully
apreciate their marriage. Renewing your vows may be a perfect
time  to  get  away  and  have  a  weekend  full  of  love  to
yourselves.

3. Get the family together: When you first get married, you’re
so busy doing things for your new family that you may distance
yourselves from your other families. Get everyone together to
renew your vows and have a lovely weekend as a great big
family.

What do you think are some reasons why a couple should renew
their vows? Share your thoughts below.


